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SDMC Minutes Quarter 2 

November 10, 2022 

Start time: 3:30  

Celebrations: Mrs. Wilmore talked about the things that were happening on campus and 

bringing parents back on campus. Pink Fling Dance, Open House, and Literacy Night was 

a success. Principal Lam then spoke up the upcoming event of the Thanksgiving 

Luncheon on next Thursday, November 17, 2022. She also spoke about upcoming events 

for next month. Barnhill Zoo Preserve was rescheduled for December 8, 2022. You can 

check out these on the Monday Newsletter and Class Dojo.  

STAAR Interim: Principal Lam talked about the STAAR Interim examination that’s coming 

up for next week. Wooten is serving as the backup CTC. Looking for incentive ideas for 

the STARR Interim. We want to encourage and motivate our students. We will have the 

incentive ticket being made. Mrs. McAdams mentioned about having a Glo on the STAAR 

party as an incentive. We do still have left over glow supplies from Literacy Night so we 

will use this as an incentive to motivate the students. October-December moves quickly.  

Winter Wonderland and Sneaker-Ball: We will be doing a Mo-Town musical for the winter 

wonderland. The committee talked about implementing a skit for the musical. Look into 

Dashing through the malls skit while singing deck the halls. Mrs. Vaval talked about 

getting together the skits so we can see about implementing those. The sneaker ball and 

the winter wonderland will be the same day. Winter wonderland will be during the morning 

and the sneaker ball will be in the evening. Treats will be sold at the winter wonderland 

and the sneaker ball will have the dinner. There will be no cost to the winter wonderland 

and parents are encouraged to attend the musical showcase. For the sneaker ball, there 

will be a small cost of $3. We plan to have a 360-photo booth for the students to take 

pictures as well as snacks to purchase and the cotton candy machine. There are plans to 

have the same DJ that we had for the Pink Fling Dance. This committee will meet Friday 

after school and updates will be sent out to members of the SDMC.  

Tutorial Updates: The campus will continue to run RISE tutorials after school Monday-

Thursday from 3:30-4:30. We will also begin Saturday school starting February 4. We will 

run it every other Saturday until the first week in April. It will be for students in grades 3-5 

for reading, math, and science.  

PTO: Ms. Wooten gave updates in regard to the PTO. To raise money for the PTO since 

it’s just coming back to the campus, the committee wants to see brownie bites at the 

Winter wonderland show and hot chocolate. Also, for the sneaker ball, they will serve 

dinner that will be $7 each. It will be chicken alfredo and spaghetti dinners. They will work 
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with the winter wonderland committee and keep them updated. The PTO has a meeting 

tonight in which they will map out more ideas and events for them to host. The PTO will 

also sell Heart-O-grams in February as a way to raise money for the PTO.  


